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If you want to experience the true meaning of 

Christmas, give something to someone who can offer 

nothing in return. 

We invite Sixth Form students to fill a shoe box with Christmas treats and high-need 

items for those less fortunate.  By giving a shoe box of Christmas treats, you could 

transform someone or their families Christmas experience. 
 

Please bring in your shoe box, wrapped up and looking Christmassy, and place under 

the Christmas trees in the Sixth Form building no later than Monday 18th 

December. 
 

Parcels will be taken to All Saints Church, kings Langley to be distributed to those in 

need in our local community. 
 

Chocolates/Sweets, small gifts/trinkets, long-life Christmas food, smellies, Christmas 

items like crackers, party poppers, etc.  Don’t forget the pets at Christmas too! 


